
From: Frick, Jean Cecil <JFrick@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Scott, DarrellDScott@dew.sc.gov

Date: 1/24/2014 9:04:17 AM
Subject: RE: Governor's Correspondence - DEW

Darrell had a phone conversation with Ms. Turner on Tuesday, December 3, 2013. She sent similar 
emails to Senator O'Dell as well as Senator Nicholson. (All dated November 19, 2013)
Let us know if you need anything else from our end.
Thanks,
Jean Cecil

-----Original Message-----
From: Scott, Darrell
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 6:27 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Frick, Jean Cecil
Subject: RE: Governor's Correspondence - DEW

Katherine:

Thanks for the correspondence.

I spoke directly with Ms. Turner in November / early December (Jean Cecil can provide exact date).

Her request originally came through Sen. O'Dell's office, but she did inform me of the email she had 
sent the Governor's office as well.

Thanks, let me know if you believe this needs further action.

Darrell

Darrell T. Scott
Chief of Staff
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
1550 Gadsden Street, Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 737-0366 I Mobile: (803) 497 8803 Visit us on the web | twitter

This SCDEW e-mail transmission, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the originally 
named recipient(s) and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this transmission in error, or are not the named 
recipient(s), please notify the sender by reply e-mail, then delete & destroy the message and any 
attachment(s). Failure to comply with the preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.
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-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 4:45 PM
To: Scott, Darrell
Subject: Governor's Correspondence - DEW

Please confirm.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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